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May 2021  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are very happy to welcome you and your child to our school. The next seven years are very important and we 

are looking forward to sharing this time with you. Cuthbertson Primary School is a warm, caring community 

where our children are valued.  All our pupils are fully supported and challenged to reach their potential and 

beyond. 

 

At Cuthbertson we encourage our children to adopt a positive working attitude in all areas of the curriculum.  

Our teachers work hard to develop resilience in our pupils and provide opportunities for the children to 

understand the world around them.  Everything we do in our school is underpinned by our core school values 

which are Respect, Healthy Roots, Honesty, Equality, Kindness, Fairness and Achieving.  We will always 

endeavour to deliver a high quality service and to work in close partnership with our parents, carers and 

children. 

 

We would like to reassure all our new Primary 1 families that we have you at the forefront of our plans and 

preparations as we look towards welcoming our parents back in our school building, when we are advised it is 

safe to do so.  To help prepare the children, our school will be providing a remote transition programme over 

the coming weeks.  Every Friday, starting from 14th May, you will be able to access our Primary 1 school 

transition programme on the Cuthbertson Primary School Website and through Twitter and Seesaw.  We will be 

posting letters, information packs, videos, Power Points and activities on the website every Friday to help 

support a healthy transition from nursery to primary school.   

 

To access the transition materials please do the following: 

Go to Google 

Type in: Cuthbertson Primary School Website 

Click on our website link 

Click on MENU 

Select the first option: New Primary 1 Transition 2021 

***Please check our school website and our TWITTER page every Friday for further updates and*** 

***information.*** 

 

Our school would like to reach out to you through our remote programme to support a positive transition to 

Primary 1.   Our school will be fully liaising with the nursery that your child currently attends to ensure that all 

your child’s needs are fully met when they start Primary 1 at Cuthbertson. We very much look forward to 

meeting you and working with you.   

 

In order to keep our families well informed, please ensure that you check our school website regularly.   If you 

have any questions or would like to discuss any matters, then please don’t hesitate to contact us. May we extend 

our warmest and best wishes to you and your family.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Cuthbertson Primary & Nursery Class 

0141 423 0452 


